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Ashton M (Mark)

From: McPhillips G (Gerard)
Sent: 13 November 2019 14:23
To: Econsents Admin
Cc: Ashton M (Mark); LOGAN Lesley
Subject: RE: Kirkan Wind Farm Additional Information 

FAO Mark Ashton 

Mark 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the additional information submitted by Coriolis Energy in 
support of the Kirkan Wind Farm application.  We note this information has been prepared in response to 
feedback from SEPA, and comprises hydrological and peat assessments as well as supplementary 
landscape assessments.  Having reviewed this information, we note that this will not impact on the trunk 
road network, therefore, I can confirm that Transport Scotland’s previous conclusions as presented in our 
letter of 30th May 2019 remain valid. 

Regards. 

Gerard 


Gerard McPhillips 
Transport Scotland 
Development Management Quality Manager 
Roads Directorate 
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